AGO2

	7.904
From: Sent: To: Cc: Subject: Attachments:	02 August 2018 11:21  RE: Ibrox Football CentreF
Attachments.	FW: AGENDA - LICENSING AND REGULATORY COMMITTEE 06/08/2018
Hi	
I've just had the attach	ned email back from Licensing.
	centre has now been withdrawn.
As such, there is nothing	ng for Licensing to consider and Monday's meeting will now be cancelled.
I don't see anything in and th	the email that indicates the reason for the decision to withdraw, although Cllr e local community council both objected to Licensing about the application. I lints were lodged with Glasgow Life.
Regards,	
Glasgow City Council, City Chambers, Glasgow G2 1DU	
Phone 0141 287 Mobile E-mail	asgow.gov.uk
From: [mai	@glasgowlife.org.uk]
Sent: 02 August 2018 10:47 To:	
Cc: @glasgowlife.	@glasgow.gov.uk>; (Glasgow Life)
Subject: RE: Ibrox Football	Lentre
Ahh okay.	
So nothing we can say	– what's you're stock line on that front?
Thanks,	
From: [mailto Sent: 02 August 2018 10:44 To:	@glasgow.gov.uk]

Cc: Subject: RE: Ibrox Football Centre

H

Unfortunately, not – an application for a TPEL for Ibrox Football Centre is to be considered by the Licensing Committee on Monday next week.

See link to the committee pages for further details.

http://www.glasgow.gov.uk/councillorsandcommittees/agenda.asp?meetingid=16152

I'm wondering if this application is competent given there is no permission to use the space. I'll check with Licensing and let you know.

Cheers,

Glasgow City Council, City Chambers, Glasgow G2 1DU

Phone 0141 287

Mobile

E-mail @glasgow.gov.uk

From: @glasgowlife.org.uk]

Sent: 02 August 2018 10:36

To: @glasgow.gov.uk>

Cc: @glasgow.gov.uk> (Glasgow Life)
@glasgow.gov.uk> @glasgow.gov.uk>

<u>aglasgowlife.org.uk></u>
Subject: RE: Ibrox Football Centre

As I understand it, there isn't an application in to licensing – as we've not given approval for the use of the facility. Is that you're understanding

If that is the case, then I will work up fresh line. Just had an update on this one.

Thanks,

Hi all,

From: @glasgow.gov.uk]

Sent: 02 August 2018 10:16

To: Cc:

Subject: RE: Ibrox Football Centre

Morning,

who will be able to advise on the licensing side of things for you in reference to the enquiry. I've copied in Regards Glasgow City Council George Square Glasgow **G2 1DU** Phone 0141 207 Mobile Email @glasgow.gov.uk www.glasgow.gov.uk twitter @GlasgowCC From: @glasgowlife.org.uk] Sent: 02 To Cc: @glasgow.gov.uk>; @glasgow.gov.uk> (Glasgow Life) @glasgowlife.org.uk> Subject: RE: Ibrox Football Centre Hi Like I said the other day, I'm not across this one. My colleagues from Council will keep me right, but if something is subject to licence application, then we're restricted on what we can say until decision is made. Copying in my colleague too, who has been working on this. Thanks, From: mailto Sent: 02 August 2018 09:32 To: Subject: Ibrox Football Centre

Rangers are now applying to Glasgow City Council for a temporary entertainment licence. Has Glasgow Life changed its stance on this? Are talks ongoing?

Glasgow and East Renfrewshire Tel: 0141

**Thanks** 

email:

This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the addressee. If you have received it in error, please inform the sender and delete it immediately. The views or opinions contained within this email may not be those of which accepts no liability for any damage caused by the transmission of any viruses. Eand messages may be viewed. mail traffic is monitored within with its registered office at is a company registered in Scotland (SC

Glasgow - UK Council of the Year 2015 Disclaimer:

This email is from Glasgow City Council or one of its Arm's Length Organisations (ALEOs). Views expressed in this message do not necessarily reflect those of the council, or ALEO, who will not necessarily be bound by its contents. If you are not the intended recipient of this email (and any attachment), please inform the sender by return email and destroy all copies. Unauthorised access, use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. Please be aware that communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted and read by someone else. Therefore, we strongly advise you not to email any information, which if disclosed to someone else, would be likely to cause you distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature then please write to us using the postal system. If you chose to email this information to us there can be no guarantee of privacy. Any email including its content may be monitored and used by the council, or ALEO, for reasons of security and for monitoring internal compliance with the office policy on staff use. Email monitoring or blocking software may also be used. Please be aware that you have a responsibility to make sure that any email you write or forward is within the bounds of the law. Glasgow City Council, or ALEOs, cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted and amended. You should perform your own virus checks.

You can view our Privacy Statement with details of how we collect and what we do with personal information at: www.glasgowlife.org.uk/privacy

Glasgow - UK Council of the Year 2015 Disclaimer:

This email is from Glasgow City Council or one of its Arm's Length Organisations (ALEOs). Views expressed in this message do not necessarily reflect those of the council, or ALEO, who will not necessarily be bound by its contents. If you are not the intended recipient of this email (and any attachment), please inform the sender by return email and destroy all copies. Unauthorised access, use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. Please be aware that communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted and read by someone else. Therefore, we strongly advise you not to email any information, which if disclosed to someone else, would be likely to cause you distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature then please write to us using the postal system. If you chose to email this information to us there can be no guarantee of privacy. Any email including its content may be monitored and used by the council, or ALEO, for reasons of security and for monitoring internal compliance with the office policy on staff use. Email monitoring or blocking software may also be used. Please be aware that you have a responsibility to make sure that any email you write or forward is within the bounds of the law. Glasgow City Council, or ALEOs, cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted and amended. You should perform your own virus checks.

## Privacy:

You can view our Privacy Statement with details of how we collect and what we do with personal information at: <a href="https://www.glasgowlife.org.uk/privacy">www.glasgowlife.org.uk/privacy</a> Glasgow - UK Council of the Year 2015

Disclaimer:

This email is from Glasgow City Council or one of its Arm's Length Organisations (ALEOs). Views expressed in this message do not necessarily reflect those of the council, or ALEO, who will not necessarily be bound by its contents. If you are not the intended recipient of this email (and any attachment), please inform the sender by return email and destroy all copies. Unauthorised access, use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. Please be aware that communication by internet email is not secure as messages can be intercepted and read by someone else. Therefore, we strongly advise you not to email any information, which if disclosed to someone else, would be likely to cause you distress. If you have an enquiry of this nature then please write to us using the postal system. If you chose to email this information to us there can be no guarantee of privacy. Any email including its content may be monitored and used by the council, or ALEO, for reasons of security and for monitoring internal compliance with the office policy on staff use. Email monitoring or blocking software may also be used. Please be aware that you have a responsibility to make sure that any email you write or forward is within the bounds of the law. Glasgow City Council, or ALEOs, cannot guarantee that this message or any attachment is virus free or has not been intercepted and amended. You should perform your own virus checks.

## Privacy:

You can view our Privacy Statement with details of how we collect and what we do with personal information at: <a href="www.glasgowlife.org.uk/privacy">www.glasgowlife.org.uk/privacy</a>

